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Tel: (202) 588-6667

Fax: (202) 588-7677

E-mail: stuart.mclean@fco.gov.uk

Tuesday, 01 August 2006
Alan Bain

President – American Scottish Foundation

Dear Alan 

I am sorry that Michael or I cannot be with you this evening as family and friends help you celebrate your 70th birthday this evening in New York. Despite that we couldn’t let the occasion pass without wanting to add our own congratulations and best wishes to you.

You have been a tremendous ambassador in promoting sustainable links between Scotland and the United States – two countries that I know you have great pride in belonging too. Through your work with the American Scottish Foundation and the New York Tartan Day Committee you have done much to cement these links and help put events such as Tartan Day firmly on the New York Calendar.

The American Scottish Foundation, New York and Scotland can be very proud to call you one of their own.

Michael, Ann and myself wish to pass on our very best to both yourself and Linda and look forward to seeing you both before too long. 

STUART MCLEAN

Second Secretary, Scottish Affairs
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